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Monday 26th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                       

We are delighted to inform you that on Wednesday 24th April Year 3 will be going on a visit to 

the RHS Gardens at Harlow Carr, Harrogate as an integral part of our science work all about 

plants. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9:15am prompt, so please ensure your child arrives at school no 

later than 8:45am. We will spend the morning attending an expert-led workshop all about 

pollination and how plants grow. Then we will have our packed lunches before exploring the 

gardens and wide variety of plants together. We will return to school in plenty of time for 

normal collection at 3.15pm. 

 

Please note that all children must wear appropriate footwear and must bring a waterproof 

coat. Each child must wear their school jumpers but are allowed to wear comfortable 

trousers (e.g. tracksuit bottoms). They will also need to bring a packed lunch and water 

bottle, all of which should be carried in a rucksack.  

 

Please complete the attached form found here to say if you will be providing a packed lunch 

for your child or you would like school to provide it. 

 

We are asking for a contribution of £4.08 per child to cover transport costs, this payment 

item will be found on your ParentPay account. Entry to the garden and the workshop is free of 

charge.  

 

If you would like any further information, please ask your child’s class teacher.  

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Aldridge (Walliams)       Miss Cameron (Dahl)                                               

 
 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/d0W2AKe5Aa

